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Emerging Linguists General Assembly 2025 
 
Time: 18:00 – 18:30 
Location: online via Zoom 
 
Attendees: Laura Levstock (chairperson), David Košić (minutes), René Foidl, Dina Stanković, Nikola 
Tomašević, Marina Terskaia, Roshanak Nouralian 
 

 
Item 1: Opening 

 
Laura Levstock greets the assembly, briefly overviews the association’s successes in the previous year, 
and presents the agenda points. There were no changes proposed to the agenda before or during the 
meeting. 
 
Item 2: Report on the Association’s Activities in 2024 

 
Dina Stanković lists and briefly summarizes the activities and projects the association participated in 
or organized in 2024. Activities in question are, namely, the association’s first General Assembly, 
Lange Nacht der Forschung 2024, SpraWien Conference, UR:journal collaboration, and a workshop at 
the ÖLT conference in Innsbruck in collaboration with Verbal. 
 
Item 3: Financial Report 

 
Nikola Tomašević, the association’s treasurer, presented the association’s spending in 2024: 
 

Erklärung – Jahr 2023 Einnahmen Ausgaben 
Kontostand (Anfang des Geschäftsjahres) 2,293.17  

Mitgliedschaftsbeiträge 100  
Kontoführungsgebühren, Bankkosten 0.22 84.70 

Weitere Kostenpunkte (Webseite, Material, etc.)  175.27 
Verein  293.26 

SpraWien 1231.96 469.27 
Lange Nacht der Forschung 57.39 66.10 

David Košić



 
 
 

Sonstige Sponsoring  300 

 
Kontostand 31.12.2024: 2,294.14 
 
*Geschäftsjahr dauert von 01. Jannuar bis 31. Dezember 
 
Item 4: Elections 

 
The elections were conducted for the position of vice treasurer.  

Laura Levstock presented the duties of the position as defined in the Statutes.  

Marina Terskaia applied for the offered position and introduced herself to the assembly. 

An anonymous vote was conducted, and Marina Terskaia was voted the new vice treasurer. 

 

Voting Results: 

Yes No Abstention 

85% (6/7) 0% (0/7) 15% (1/7) 

 
Item 5: Closing 
 
Laura Levstock thanks everyone for taking part in the General Assembly 2025. The meeting is closed. 
 
 
 


